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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the 
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Sir
I am writing in support of a deferral of this application, due to be considered on 9th March as I 
believe the proposed conditions that have been drawn up to accompany a conditional approval of 
the application are poorly researched and are nowhere near tight enough to do the job they are 
intended to do.

I think it is time to reconsider the conditional approval for a number of reasons:
a) Banbury MX Club has ceased to exist
b) the conditions are poorly drafted and as a result both ambiguous and easy to misinterpret
c) the applicants have not established any lawful use of the site
d) there is already another national-scale motocross track at Arncott, Bicester, near the M40 within 
Cherwell District

It is not too late to refuse the application altogether as permission has still not been granted. Surely the 
massive number of objections to the application cannot be ignored.

Please therefore include my letter of objection on the planning portal before the meeting scheduled for 9th

March

Yours faithfully
Guy Heathcote
Upper Reaches
Bell Street
Hornton
OX15 6DB


